
St Luke’s C of E Primary School 
 

Albion Street, Chadderton, Oldham. OL9 9HT 

Headteacher: Mr M Lonsdale           

Telephone: 0161 770 7240   

Email: info@st-lukes.oldham.sch.uk           

                 Living and learning

                             together in faith 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th October 2023 

 

On Wednesday 19th June 2024, Year 4 are visiting George Street Chapel as part of their  

current topic. 

 

At the Chapel, children will dress in costume and meet characters who lived, visited or 

worshipped at the former cellar dwellings and the Chapel during the Victorian times. 

Through role play and interpretation, ‘time travelling’ enables children to travel back to the 

Victorian era, meeting real characters and learning about many aspects of Victorian life. 

 
The children will be travelling by tram leaving school at 8:50am and returning at 3:15pm 

subject to traffic. (Children MUST be in school for 8.45am). The children will need to wear 

full school uniform, a coat and sensible shoes. 

 

The cost for this trip is £20 per child, however, school will pay part of the cost, with £12 per child 

payable via your School Spider account by Friday 26th April 2024. A deposit of £2 can be made 

with further installments of £2 per month, November to April 2024. 

 

Regards 

 

Mrs West 

Class Teacher 
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